Hey there, we're so excited you're going to be joining us Student Life
Kids Camp in 2025! This newsletter will be your main source for
camp news, updates, and critical deadlines, so be sure to read each
new edition. We'll be back in your inbox every month, keeping you in
the loop and on track for summer. Keep reading to check out what's

going on in the Student Life Kids Camp Family this month!

M E E I Meet the faces behind the phones!

If you've ever called us here at Student

I H E Life Kids Camp, then you've spoken

directly with one of these incredible

I EAM team members.

Hannah, Skylar, Nightingale, and Zog, are here to answer all your
camp questions and help you with the details. Need to change your

registration number? Want to talk housing? They got you!

Not only can you reach our Student Life team via phone, but also

through our online chat and email. They can do it alll Our team is
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here to help you prep for camp every step of the way - from

registration to check-in day.

CHECK OUT THE PREP CENTER

Don't miss the Prep Center! This online resource will be updated

throughout the year with camp prep items and critical information as
we get closer to camp. We have everything you need to start
promoting camp for next summer, including our NEW 2025 camp

promo images. Check them out below!

CAMP PREP
PRO TIP

Camp Prep Pro Tip: Use these
NEW 2025 promo images to
get your kids excited about
next summer! We have assets
for you to use for Social Media,

church bulletins, and email

communication. Download
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them here from the prep

center.

Student Life, 200 Powell Place, Suite 100, Brentwood, TN 37027-7707, United States

We're required to put this here, but please don't Unsubscribe! This is how you will receive 2023 camp information.
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